
June 26, 2024

STAFFING FOR THE 2024-2025  SCHOOL YEAR

Teaching Staff:  Connie Allemand (Principal) Carmen Stevenson (Vice Principal)     
                           Aaron Audette Brooke Chabot Spencer Davis

Matthew Fahlman                     Jennifer Foley Stephen Hall  
Nancy Leroy                                Jaret Olesen Riley Zielke

         
Education Assistants: Amanda Duke, Sophie Morrison, Mia Frederick, Claudette Malone, Tasha Wilkins 
and Stacey Bredahl 

Support Staff: Bobbi-Jo Smith (office manager), Gerhard Venter (facility operator),
Mariia Kolodiazhna (facility assistant), Tana Audette (librarian)

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

The following links are attached to this email and will be posted on the Shaunavon High School website:
1) Holidays & Reporting Dates 
2) Student Supplies Letters 

A link to the 2024 - 2025 student registration form can be accessed here. Please complete this form by August 
16th, 2024 for each student in your home attending Shaunavon High School. Please include updated contact 
information.

The following information will be mailed to the students who need the information. 
1) Unpaid School Fees Letter

SCHOOL FEES
Students are required to pay a $30.00 SRC fee on the first day of school.  We will not be accepting any 
extra-curricular fees on the first day of school.
Methods of payment for student fees include cash, cheques payable to Shaunavon High School and 
MySchoolBucks. Please note that the MySchoolBucks will be available starting August 27, 2024 for SRC 
Fees.

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES
Shaunavon High School will host Parent-Teacher Conferences on Thursday, November 14 4:00 PM- 9:30 PM, 
and on Tuesday, April 29 4:00 PM- 9:30 PM.  Both conferences will be scheduled with a teacher.  

MYSCHOOLSASK (MSS)
Parents have the opportunity to access their child’s progress at their convenience through the MySchoolSask 
Web Portal.  Information for the 2024-2025 school year access will be shared with all parents in September.

https://www.chinooksd.ca/school/shvnhs/Lists/Publications/Student%20Holiday%20and%20Reporting%20Dates%202024-2025.pdf
https://www.chinooksd.ca/school/shvnhs/About/Materials/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://forms.gle/bWc5wVbMyq5k8oFz8
https://www.myschoolbucks.ca/ver2/getmain?requestAction=home


E-MAIL ADDRESSES & SHS WEBSITE
Parents who have not given the school an e-mail address are asked to forward an e-mail to Shaunavon High 
School at shaunavonhigh_school@chinooksd.ca over the summer.  There will be communication through 
these addresses in the 2024-2025 school year.  Parents can also go to our website at 
www.chinooksd.ca/school/shvnhs/ to be updated on SHS daily announcements and monthly newsletters.  

ESSENTIAL MEDICATIONS & HEALTH-RELATED PROCEDURES
If essential medications and/or health-related procedures are required at school, parents are required to request 
the service and/or procedures in writing.  Please send this written request and information with your child on 
the first day of school, September , 2024, to be delivered directly to the office.
     
SHAUNAVON HIGH SCHOOL COMMUNITY COUNCIL
The Shaunavon High School Community Council is recruiting new members.  If you are interested in helping, 
please call Suzanne Stearns at 306-618-9364.                                                               

SHS DAILY SCHEDULE

8:46 a.m.   Warning Bell 12:06 p.m. – 1:06 p.m. Noon Break-Period 4 (60 
minutes)

8:51 a.m.  “O Canada” 1:02 p.m. Warning Bell

8:50 a.m. – 9:52 a.m. Period 1
(62 minutes) 

1:06 p.m. – 2:08 p.m. Period 5
(62 minutes)

9:52 a.m. – 9:57 a.m. Transition Time
(5 minutes)     

2:08 p.m. – 2:13 p.m. Transition Time
(5 minutes) 

9:57 a.m. – 10:59 a.m. Period 2
(62 minutes)    

2:13 p.m. – 3:15 p.m. Period 6
(62 minutes)      

10:59 a.m. – 11:04 a.m. Transition Time
(5 minutes)   

3:15 p.m. Dismissal

11:04 a.m. – 12:06 a.m. Period 3
(62 minutes) 

************************************************************************************

Congratulations and good luck to our graduates; we are very proud of you!  Congratulations also to 
our upcoming 2024-2025 SRC President and Vice President.

We thank students and parents for a successful 2023-2024 school year and look forward to seeing 
everyone in the fall.  The first day of classes is on Tuesday, September 3.   

mailto:shaunavonhigh_school@chinooksd.ca
http://www.chinooksd.ca/school/shvnhs/

